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Editorial Note: Thank you all for reading the weekly Careers Bulletin and for your continued support of the Careers Department all the activities and events - it makes a huge difference! I wish you all a lovely restful summer break!

WORKING WITH ANIMALS
Students interested in working with animals, in particular becoming a vet, should be aware that it is a very highly competitive sector.  That being said, it’s really essential that students start to get experience as early as possible so that their CV stands out from the crowd.  Here are some very useful websites that I have been sent to hopefully help our students gain this invaluable experience. There are also reference books in both libraries in school about becoming a vet.    
Junior vet club (ages 7-12)

 

https://www.rvc.ac.uk/study/rvc-for-all/junior-vet-club
Teen vet club (ages 13-18)

 
https://www.rvc.ac.uk/study/rvc-for-all/teen-vet-club
 

Summer school

 

https://www.rvc.ac.uk/study/rvc-for-all/rvc-on-tour
VOLUNTARY WORK
· Cat Protection Shop, 11 The Triangle, Tilehurst Reading RG30 4RN

Students aged 15 or above needed to work on Saturdays and possibly a few days in the week.  Work will be in the shop mostly, helping to serve customers and sorting out books, CDs etc. Interested students should phone; 0118 945 3733 and ask to speak with Louise or Theresa (or pop in)
· Link Coffee Shop, 28 School Road, Tilehurst, Reading, RG31 5AN

Students aged 13 or over needed to help in this lovely coffee shop.  Students work on a rota one Saturday a month normally 9am-12pm

Please call Sue Weller on: 0118942 1332 – please leaver your name and number on her answer machine

Voluntary work is an ideal way to develop employability skills and to develop confidence.  Students who have done voluntary work in the Link Coffee shop in the past have found it incredibly easy to later secure paid employment in places such at Waitrose. 
VODAFONE – SUMMER WORK EXPERIENCE

Vodafone still have some spaces on their #CodeLikeAGirl programme this summer… Female students aged 14-18 looking for some summer work experience can apply for #CodeLikeAGirl, a great way for students to learn new coding skills whilst gaining experience to put on their CV!

 

It involves a 4 day coding workshop that will give girls the skills, confidence and encouragement to learn, develop and thrive in STEM fields and occupations. They will be taught the technical skills to build their own website including Html, CSS, GitHub and JQuery. 

 

Dates & locations - Newbury (30th July-2nd August), 

Requirements - Must identify as a female/non-binary, be 14-18 years old and have the necessary English language skills to complete the programme. 

 

How to apply – Students must complete a short application form: https://vodafone.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0Gofd9tUwptNBwV
 

STUDYING IN THE USA

As part of the US Department of State’s EducationUSA network, the US-UK Fulbright Commission offers students from the UK accurate, comprehensive, and current information about opportunities to study at universities in the USA.

Many students who study in the US are able to partly fund their studies through scholarships and financial aid schemes.

Their website has all the information you need to apply to universities in the USA, plus they also regularly attend large university fairs across the country, details of which can be found on the events calendar at www.fulbright.org.uk. 

 
UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES

The US-UK Fulbright Commission also have programmes and London-based events to help your students achieve their dream of studying in the US:

Study in the USA Seminar: Finding Financial Aid

This seminar offers an in-depth view of the undergraduate admissions process, with a focus on financial aid and the generous student funding schemes available at US universities. Sutton Trust US Programme alumni will also be speaking about their experiences as low-income, state-school educated students in the USA.

Date: Tuesday 10 July 2018, Time: 4:30 to 7:30pm, Tickets: Free

Save the Date for USA College Day

USA College Day is the largest US university fair in Europe. USA College Day 2018 will see over 150 US universities exhibit at this free-to-attend event for prospective undergraduates, parents and teachers. It’s a great opportunity to speak to university representatives, and get questions answered.

Date: 28-29 September 2018, Time: Friday 4:30 to 7:30pm, Saturday 10:30am to 3:00pm, Tickets: Free

Registration for College Day 2018 will open in August 2018. You can sign up for a College Day reminder to be notified when tickets are available.

US-UK Fulbright Commission & EducationUSA

IT APPRENTICESHIP WITH WESTCOAST
Westcoast Limited, based in Theale have an opportunity for an IT apprenticeship placement beginning in September 2018, for a one year placement, potentially leading to a further opportunity for permanent employment.  Ideally they would like to consider a student (16-17 years old).  I have attached details for your information, but please do get in touch with Westcoast should you want more information.

Liz Mylum, Human Resources Manager

 

DDI: 0118 912 6431

MOB: 07943 893164

liz.mylum@westcoast.co.uk
TRAINEE FLOOR LAYER

SMC Flooring have a vacancy for a trainee floor layer within their family run business, in Tilehurst.  They are looking for a school leaver who would be interested in this type of work.  Please find attached a brief synopsis of the role they are looking to fill.

Steve Beazley

SMC Flooring Ltd

 

T: 0118 9456798

M:  07817 006457

 

CAREER IN ACCOUNTANCY 

 Moore Stephens are a top 10 accountancy firm with offices across the world. As a firm they support their clients, who range from entrepreneurs to complex international businesses across a wide range to sectors, to ultimately be successful. 
They recruit talent into their early careers opportunities which include level 4 apprenticeships into our London, Reading and Birmingham offices. The apprenticeship opportunities sit in a number of departments and include full study support towards a professional qualification and level 4 apprenticeship, whilst also paying a competitive salary. At 22 months in length all of these roles are also a fast track route into our graduate programmes without going to university.

This company will be in school next term – please attend their presentation if this is of interest to you.
 

 

 

Kind Regards

Careers Officer

ewooller@littleheath.org.uk
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LHS Careers Events 





17 October 2018 6pm – 7.30pm





Whole School Careers and Higher Education Fair 
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